oo

COPY AIR LETTER.

21st November, 1949.

Dear S81rs,

2 With reference to your letter of the 30th
September last respecting the Steamer JEL ZARATE",
I shall be glad to learn whether you can yet

{ furnish me with the Owners' proposals regarding
the carrying out of the Special Survey and repalrs.

T think it well to point out that the Boiler
Survey wlll become due at the end of the present month.

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Glassification Committee.

The Surveyors, - B v ' 2021

BUENOS AIRES.

Lloyd's Register
osers LObzbClardd O




